
COVID-19: Thank you for your support!

Dear Business Partner,

After only a few days in this very challenging situation, we have already seen that negative
effects on the supply chain can be avoided when we work together in a spirit of common
understanding, mutual trust and close cooperation. We extend our heartfelt thanks to you
and your employees as our railway logistics partners, roadway freight forwarders, inland
waterway companies, international shipping specialists and warehouse personnel.

Our highest priority is the health and safety of our employees, families, customers and
suppliers. We are currently focusing on three main areas: minimization of social contact,
proactive disinfection and maintaining our high level of performance. Please support us
directly by instructing your employees that they are required to practice social distancing
and to comply with all regulations of personal hygiene while on the company premises.

We provide up-to-date information on the coronavirus for all our transport partners on our
website (www.logserv.at/Corona).

Thank you very much for your cooperation. We want you to know that we greatly appreciate
working together with you as a reliable partner, especially in these difficult times.

We wish you all the best, especially the best of health.

Best regards,

Christian Janecek eh    Markus Schinko eh

http://www.logserv.at/Corona

